
 

“Ya’ know that old trees 

just grow stronger, 

And old rivers grow 

wilder ev’ry day. 

Old people just grow 

lonesome 

Waiting for someone 

to say, “Hello in there, 

hello.”  
 

John Prine 

 

For more information   
regarding this newsletter 

contact: 

 

Berrien County 4-H 

516 A County Farm Road 

Nashville, Georgia  31639 

(229)686-5431 

 

Patrick E. Willis 

County Extension Agent 

4-H Youth 

 pwillis@uga.edu 

 

Brenda Knight 

County Extension           
Program Assistant 

4-H Youth 

bcknight@uga.edu 
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 THE SIXTH SENSE 
News for Berrien Middle School: 6th grade 4-H’ers 

https://extension.uga.edu/county-offices/berrien.html  

4-H Enrollment Has Never Been Easier–  
Remember 4-H have never charged dues to join!! 

Follow this address to Enroll: 

http://rb.gy/am2eyo 

https://extension.uga.edu/county-offices/berrien.html
http://rb.gy/am2eyo




Entry Form and Rules for Contests can be found at the following link:  

https://tinyurl.com/swexhibitfair  

https://tinyurl.com/swexhibitfair






UGA Extension/Berrien County    

Staff Members 
Patrick E. Willis;  pwillis@uga.edu   

County Extension Coordinator 

County Extension Agent; 4-H Youth 
 

Ben Reeves; blreeves@uga.edu 

County Extension Agent 

Agriculture and Natural Resources 
 

Brenda Knight; bcknight@uga.edu 

County Extension Program Assistant; 4-H Youth 
 

Vacant; uge4019@uga.edu 

County Extension Administrative Assistant 

Contact Us at: 
 

 
 

Phone: 229-686-5431 

Fax:  

Email: uge4019@uga.edu  

            





You may complete this form, scan and email to Berrien 4-H staff at pwillis@uga.edu  or bcknight @uga.edu. 

We will need a hard copy as well with wet signatures, so drop them by the 4-H office at 516 A County Farm 

Road, Nashville, Ga.  If you have questions or concerns please feel free to contact 4-H at (229)686-5431. 






